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S O U T H  T E X A S  S T R U T T E R S
B y  D e b b i e  B e n n e t t  G r e e n  S c h o o l  o f  D a n c i n g

Thank you for being a part of the South Texas Strutter family.  We know that much has been

happening in the last few days, and we thank you for your patience as we navigate these

unprecedented events. 

 

With the recommendation of public health organizations like the CDC and the WHO, state and

local health authorities, we will be postponing our regularly scheduled classes until further

notice. When more information becomes available we will release a schedule for makeup classes. 

 

Once we can safely resume our regular dance classes, we will immediately notify you. In the

meantime, we will email, post on Facebook, and update our Competitive Team Band with

activities to keep our Strutters and their families active. We encourage everyone to share their

love of dance with our fun and creative outlets, in light of our current situation. 

 

Our Annual Recital and other activities will be postponed until we can reschedule the events. To

say we are disappointed with the current circumstances is an understatement but the safety and

well being of everyone in attendance at our events and studio functions is of the utmost

importance to us. 

 

Please take every precaution to keep your family safe. We are praying that every Strutter,

director, family member, and friend makes safe choices to keep our community protected. 

 

Please let us know of any concerns or if your family is in need of anything. This is the time to

truly show what our Strutter family is made of. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any concerns or help.

 

South Texas Strutter Staff

March 18, 2020
 
COVID-19 Update

Thank you, 


